
LIBRARY BOOK RETURN 

 
 

Students and parents, we need your help. We still have  

237 
Books that need to be returned to our library this week. 
Please take a look around your home and bring back the 
books at your earliest convenience so our lovely librarian 
Ms. Starr can process and shelve the books before 
summer. 

Thank you. 


